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Good Morning, 

I have reviewed your most recent list of impaired waterways in the state. 

I am concerned about all bodys on the list, but especially the Buffalo River.

The Buffalo National River is an iconic region of the state and it's health is vital to so
many waterways in the state and beyond. 

I believe it is vital that this be given the highest level of priority to determine causes
and allow for the formulation of corrective action immediately. 

I was raised going to the Buffalo and have been visiting the river to backpack and
paddle for forty years.  I have spent countless hours on the river with my children and
want to have this precious resource available for many more generations to
experience. 

Regards, 
David

David D. Adams
Executive Vice President 
Kent Investment Corp 
dadams@kentinv.com
870.635.3615
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